BROAD HEATH NEWS
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The last newsletter of the year. Photos above are of the many trips that your children go on. With
the cost of living crisis and the spiraling fuel crisis, | am proposing that there will be a cap maximum
of £30 a year for all trips. To get this deal, you need to pay the money in one lump sum by October
half term 2022 FOR EACH CHILD. (Yes, you can send money weekly)So is this value for money? A
trip to Weston would cost around £20, a trip to Drayton Manor would be over £30. Trips to a local
park on a coach cost over £5, so it all adds up. Children on free school meals also will get a discount
so please apply for FSM if entitled. Please let staff know if this is something that would help.

e HOLIDAYS- no holiday will be authorized by the school in term time. It could lead to a fine. We have 13
weeks off a year, which is plenty of time to take a holiday. | understand your concerns about cheaper
flights but please talk to politicians about this.

e Children who are absent from school. You MUST phone through to the office. The office is open from
7.30 am every day. You MAY get a home visit from school. This is done as we need to ensure you are
ok as well as your children, offered support and share we are concerned about their absence. More
home visits happen after a school trip because too many children take the following day off which is
unacceptable.

e PE Tops- all children to wear blue PE tops. As from September dark bottoms must be worn. Again, to
support parents financially all PE tops will be sold at £3 until October half term when they will go back
to full price- £4.

e If people who pay for School dinners pay in advance and for the whole term, we will charge £2 a day. If
you want to pay weekly this will be £10.50 a week as from September.

e We will be saying good bye to some staff this year:

e  Mr. Mashford is leaving Coventry and going to Ipswich. We wish him well.

e Mr. Strong is leaving Coventry and relocating to Weymouth, again we wish him well.

e Mr. Janjua and Mrs Ahmed are leaving to travel the world for a year, they will be missed.

e To those of you who have heard | am leaving, it is not true and | will be here in September, meeting
and greeting you all.

e Ms Ostick moving to Allesley School.

e SCHOOL STARTS MONDAY 5™ SEPTEMBER- breakfast club will start. No after school clubs that week.
Please look at the school calendar for all information.

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER EVERYONE- If you need help use the website to contact.




